Dear Parents,

Welcome to fourth grade! I am looking forward to a great year with your child. Fourth grade is a very important year for your child. We will be working towards having the students become independent learners. Reading independently and writing for longer periods of time is a goal of fourth grade. I will be working with them throughout the year to help them succeed in all areas of fourth grade.

Following is a list of items that I would like your child to have in class as soon as possible:

- 1. pencils/eraser
- 2. 4 folders
- 3. glue stick
- 4. scissors
- 5. crayons, markers, or colored pencils
- 6. book bag
- 7. 2 boxes of tissues
- 8. 4 composition notebooks (marble covered notebook)
- 9. dictionary and thesaurus **optional**
- 10. highlighters -- at least 2 different colors
- 11. index cards (in a ziplock baggie)

Each year our school purchases student agendas for each child in fourth grade. This is to keep track of all homework assignments that are due. It is the students' responsibility to write down assignments and make sure appropriate books go home. I will work with the students until they have this routine established.

The dictionary and thesaurus are not required, but would be helpful if the students had their own. We will be doing a great deal of writing and these reference books are a great tool to have.

The composition notebooks will be used as a science lab/experiment book, a social studies notebook and a math journal. I am asking for this type of notebook because the pages don't tear out as easily as other notebooks.

Again, I am eager to begin the school year. Please feel free to stop in our room at any time. Our doors are always open.

Sincerely,



September 2017

Dear Families,

Here is the list of supplies that will be helpful to get our school year started off right!

Ms. Greiner's Supply List

- 1 box of 24 crayons
- 1 box of #2 pencils
- 2 yellow highlighters
- 2 marble composition notebooks
- 2 solid color folders
- 1 or more boxes of Kleenex
- 1 container of disinfectant wipes
- 1 bottle of hand sanitizer

Thank you very much for providing these items!

Enjoy the rest of the summer!

Ms. Greiner

I am looking forward to working with your child and am excited to be a part of their growth and development. Let's work together to make this year full of fun, learning, and personal growth for your child!

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Higgins

Ms. Higgins Supply List

Please provide the following supplies for your child to use during the schoolyear in our classroom:

2 boxes of tissues

2 marble composition notebooks

2 solid color folders

2 yellow highlighters

1 box of #2 pencils

1 box of 24 crayons

1 container of disinfectant wipes

1 bottle of hand sanitizer

Thank you!